Ms. Gloria Gamble

98 Romhout Ave.
Beacon, NY 12508
January 22, 2019

Mr. David Buckley
City of Beacon

1 Municipal Plaza
Beacon, NY 12508

Extension of Variance Approval
Dear Mr. Buckley:

| respectfully request a six month extension to the required commencement of construction

| was out of town for a period of time. This prevented me from being able to finalize plans to
get approval from the Architectural Review Board.

We are meeting with the engineer, who is preparing the plans and elevation drawings for the
upcoming session.

Thank you for accommodating the needs of a long-term City of Beacon resident who is
currently displaced by a structural fire which made my home uninhabitable.

Sincerely,

Gloria Gamble

Gloria Gamble



